
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 14, 2021 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Chicago City Council 

COMMITTEE ON THE BUDGET AND GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS 

previously scheduled for  

Wednesday, October 20, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.,  

in City Hall – Council Chamber, Chicago, Illinois  

has been cancelled. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Pat Dowell, Chairman 

Committee on the Budget and 

Government Operations 
 


